
Here’s what has happened in the last
month and what’s to come!

Welcome back to our
newsletter!

We are thrilled to share with
you the latest developments in
our mission to make a positive
impact in our communities.

In terms of our recent activities,
The ASB Christmas bazaar was
a complete success allowing us
to share our mission with
potential mentees and further
our efforts towards the ArK
fundraiser at Better Me.

We continue to reach out to
the local authorities regarding
our Art Initiative with the hope
of helping with the social
integration of the migrant and
refugee children population
settling in Barcelona.

We have contacted the College
Advisors and CAS Leaders at
the Koc schools in Istanbul
Turkey and look forward to
introducing them to our
programs in early March.

We have a new addition to our
Global Art Class from beautiful
India! A big welcome to the all-
girls government school in
Chattisgarh!
 

We are also excited to
announce that we will be
travelling to visit Better Me in
Kenya Africa for the
inauguration of our new
sanitation block, to celebrate
the partnership we have
developed over the years and
the 100th online art class we
have most recently
accomplished.

On this occasion, we will also
be visiting the new orphanage
being built by the AIP
foundation and looking into the
prospects of water tanks and a
water well project,

lastly, we have just updated our
Art kits which since the ASB fair
have made their way to Sri
Lanka and beyond!

Finally, we want to remind
everyone that our work relies
on the kindness and support of
our friends and families.
Together, we can make a real
difference in the lives of those
who need it most. Thank you
for your continued support!
Enjoy this month’s newsletter!
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What’s Coming

As the Ubuntu Family
Initiative, we have successfully
kicked off our classes with the
all-girls school in Chattisgarh
India and are in talks with
schools to launch the Water
for India fundraiser beginning
of February. Lets hope fo the
best! This will be an important
milestone in our schools for
schools programs.

What we are
Reading,

For an Ecosystem in Crisis,
Recovery can take Ages
Hakai
Children as agents of change- an
intervention in Kerala (India) on
WASH in Schools
United Nation SDG report
Proper Hand Hygiene helps Curb
Malnutrition 
Unicef 
Random refreshing reads...
Amazonia by Sebastião Salgado

Stories of Impact

As part of the Ubuntu Family
Initiative, we have
accomplished the
construction of the sanitation
block for Better Me in Kisumu
Kenya which will now serve
the children at the Korando
school. 

Things we like,

One Last Dance 
Baby Rose, BadBadNotGood|
Spotify

Easier Said Than Done  
Three Sacred Souls | Spotify

Something Will Happen
Berlioz | Spotify

The Ubuntu Reports
Spotify 

Shop to Support,

NEW!
FRIENDSHIP ACROSS BORDERS
Available on all Amazon Platforms
$ 20.00 

A STORY OF GIVING 
Available on all Amazon Platforms
$ 20.00  

OUR JOURNEY OF CREATIVITY,
COURAGE AND INSPIRATION 
Available on all Amazon Platforms
$ 21.00

You can also buy Ubuntu
merchandise by visiting our
online store at :
https://www.olivia-
theubuntufamilyinitiative.org/
store

This Email was sent to you by The Ubuntu Family Initiative.

Community Updates

Thank you for reading!
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As part of the Ubuntu Family
Initiative, we have delivered Art
Kits to the schools in Sri Lanka  
we have sent new books to our
market library in Peru, and have
gad special moments with our
scholars as they head off back to
high school.
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